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County to Slash Impact Fees
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Commissioners want to help jump start the slumping housing market, and they say 
slashing impact fees across the board could do the trick. 

Board members want to cut-back by 50 percent. 

Builders have to pay the fees when they get building permits, but a weak economy has caused 
building to slow down tremendously. 

Commissioners say a reduced impact fee could help revive the market. Board members will address 
the issue at their next regularly scheduled meeting, March 18th. 
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Find this article at:  
http://www.wjhg.com/news/headlines/16230977.html 
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